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FW: Letter of Interest for NSBSD

[EXTERNAL EMAIL - CAUTION: Do not open unexpected attachments or links.]

Here you go just got it!
 

From: Hina Kilioni <jkilioni@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, March 18, 2021 11:51 AM 
To: Qaiyaan Harcharek <Qaiyaan.Harcharek@north-slope.org> 
Subject: Le�er of Interest for NSBSD
 

CAUTION:  This email originated outside the North Slope Borough. 
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know
the content is safe.

Good morning Mr. Harcharek,
 
I would like this to serve as my letter of interest for the vacant seat on the North Slope Borough School District. I
appreciate your time and consideration.
 
Thank you,
Hina Kilioni

Qaiyaan Harcharek <Qaiyaan.Harcharek@north-slope.org>
Thu 3/18/2021 1:21 PM

To:Chelsie Overby <chelsie.overby@nsbsd.org>;


